
Sunday, June 16 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 

 
Tuesday, June 18 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 

 
Thursday, June 20 
 
 

 Caring Ministry, 10:15am, Friendship Room 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
 
Saturday, June 22 
 
 Cordova Bay Day, 1:45pm-2:45pm 
 
Sunday, June 23 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

 Followed by Fellowship Time in the Hall. 
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June 16, 2024 

Upcoming Events 

Our apologies to those viewing online last 
Sunday. There were technical issues with the 
livestream computer. Good news...the computer 
has been upgraded.  
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Sundaes on Sunday 

Returns 

This summer ‘Sundaes on 

Sundays’ returns on the first Sunday of July and 

August. Be sure to join us after worship, July 7 

and August 4 for some delicious ice cream 

served up by Andy and the Queens of Caffeine. 

 
SUMMER 

BOCCE BALL 
LEAGUE 

 
 

 
“The Ethel Wilson, Summer Bocce Ball league is 
on again this summer. 

We are trying something new this year. Games 
will be played every Monday during July and 
August from 1:15 to 3:30 PM. You do not have to 
be there every time to join. Come when you can. 

It is a fun way to spend some time outdoors, 
enjoying the summer with friends. 

No experience is needed in this league. 

Games will be played on the Keith Snelling 
memorial field, which is at Linda Snelling’s home. 
(6356 Oldfield Road). 

 

If you have any questions send Trish Best an 
email.    (Trish.best@shaw.ca) 

99th Anniversary Service — 

“Seeds for Our Future”— Kicks 

Off Centennial Year 
 

On Sunday, June 9, The United Church of Canada 

kicked off its Centennial celebrations with a special 

service at Metropolitan United Church in Toronto. Hun-

dreds attended in person and online. The service fea-

tured diverse music, a reading in Mohawk, and a spe-

cial message from the Moderator. The full service is 

available to watch on our YouTube channel, and you 

can read more about the joyful day in the recent news 

post. 

 

The 100th anniversary is June 10, 2025. Stay up to 

date on plans and celebrations by signing up for the 

Centennial Newsletter and checking the Centennial 

webpage. If your community of faith is planning a spe-

cial 100th event, please share it with us!  

 

How will Cordova Bay United Church celebrate the 

Hundredth Anniversary? 
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Boot and Bake Sale a lot 
of fun under sunny skies 

 

Everyone had a great time at the first-ever Cordova Bay United Church Boot and Bake Sale Saturday in the 
church parking lot. 
 
The weather was terrific and the vendors were wonderful.  
 
More than 20 vendors opened their car "boots" (trunks) and sold items. In addition to a number of "garage 
sale" vendors, Sage Melling had her handmade jewellery and clothing for sale. 
 
Inside the church, the jewellery section was popular, as was the bake sale and Cordova Cafe. 
 
 
Thanks to everyone who helped with the baking, Cordova Cafe, and the set up and take down. 
 
Funds raised go to support the church mission. 



Be sure to check out 

Cordova Bay United Church’s booth 

at Cordova Bay Day 

on Saturday, June 22. 

Bring along your family, friends and neighbours 

to this community event. 

For more information, click here. 

PUBLIC PARKING  

  

Public parking will be available in the parking lot across from the Beach House Restaurant on Cordova Bay 
Road. There will be signs directing people to the public parking lot. We encourage people to walk or ride to 
the event so please spread the word to your friends and family.        

https://cbaca.ca/cordova-bay-day/

